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Josh Miller joined the Jim Joseph Foundation in 2008 and 
currently serves as its Chief Program Officer. In this role, 
Josh is responsible for the planning and development of the 
Foundation’s grantmaking strategies to ensure achievement 
of its mission. Josh also oversees the Foundation’s 
grantmaking team and manages a portfolio of special 
projects and major grants that have strategic implications 

for the Foundation. 

Prior to transitioning into the field of philanthropy in 2008, Josh spent fifteen years as an experiential 
educator, community builder, and social entrepreneur in a range of settings. Josh holds an M.B.A. from 
the Kellogg School of Management at Northwestern University and a B.A. from Brown University. He 
was the 2014 recipient of the JJ Greenberg Memorial Award for extraordinary leadership in Jewish 
philanthropy. As a volunteer, Josh is the immediate past Board Chair of the Berkeley Public Schools Fund 
and remains actively involved. When he isn’t working, Josh enjoys spending time with his wife and two 
sons cooking, hiking, trail running, and exploring the great outdoors. 


